Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO0231_PHONE_LOF 2011-10-27
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Thu 10/27/2011 2:48 PM

End: Thu 10/27/2011 2:48 PM

Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Roya Kambin of Chevron and Aaron Svitana of ARCADIS. They are proposing to move borings GP-9 and
GP-10 to park site. GP-8 cannot be advanced due to gas line; they will review nearby wells for soil data to replace GP-8.
GP-4 will not be advanced; they believe they have enough data without GP-4. GP-1 is being advanced in area of
hydraulic lifts. They will check on whether GP-1 can be advanced in same borehole as EB-11. They may put the
proposed modifications in letter to me.

Jerry Wickham



